Emily Stainer

From: Dora Georgiou

Sent: 11 November 2016 19:54
To: Emily Stainer

Subject: Extractor flue

This is Outside a restaurant in chase side Southgate London N14 Just to give you an idea
what an ugly monstrosity it looks like.

All restaurants and take away food outlets have these extraction systems attached to
their premises. They are an eyesore and ugly to look at.

As I said in my previous emails if permission was granted for the restaurant in Station
road Cuffley people wouldn't be to open their windows or sit on their balconys in the
summer because of the cooking smells.

The opening are hours long

8am till 11 pm

7 days a week

Their would be a problem with the parking if the cars.

There are enough restaurants and take away food outlets to serve the community.

If this restaurant was allowed to open it could affect other businesses in the village.
One thing we do not want to see in the village is empty boarded up shops.

Kind Regards

Dora Georgiou



